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Comments: To The Forest Service re Encino Vista Landscape Restoration Project #54965:

Please do not follow through with this proposed project.  At the very minimum you MUST prepare an

environmental impact statement with thorough investigation of the current situation.  New Mexico has endured

too many escaped Forest Service burns that have severely damaged our forests and left our citizens with trauma

and loss of homes, lives and environment.  We cannot endure another.  The plan as we understand it is not

something that we, the people, approve of.  We do not approve of logging for profit, nor do we want our old

growth treasures stripped from our lands.  Your plan sounds extreme beyond anything we would even mildly

consider appropriate.  Again, Please do not proceed with this plan.


